
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRDM ETHICS RISK ASSESSMENT SURVEY (ERA) 04 – 25 MAY 2022 

 

 You are requested to participate and complete the WRDM survey 
on ethics 
 

As part of our continued attempt at improving our organisational governance, we have 

partnered with The Ethics Institute (TEI) to carry out an Ethics Risk Assessment in the 

Municipality through an online survey.   

 

The survey will give us valuable information to help us manage the Municipality’s ethics 

more effectively. The more responses we have, the more reliable our data will be, 

so please take the time to participate.   

 

The survey is independently hosted by The Ethics Institute to guarantee that responses are 

anonymous and confidential – so please give your honest views.   

The survey takes less than 15 minutes to complete. 

Participate in the survey at the following link:   

 URL 

Closing date: 25 May 2022 

 

Kindly share this information with your colleagues and encourage them to participate. 

 

YOUR VOICE IS IMPORTANT TO HELP US BUILD AN ETHICAL CULTURE 
YOUR PARTICIPATION IS IMPORTANT. ETHICS IS EVERYONE’S BUSINESS 
 
For any queries kindly contact Governance, Risk and Compliance unit, Ms Mpho Makgeledise at 071 351 
6791 or email at mmanyaapelo@wrdm.gov.za  
 

 

 

 

 


